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UN HUMAN RIGHTS COUNCIL
THE 25th SESSION OF THE UPR WORKING GROUP 

Consideration of the UPR Working Group on Ireland
Geneva, 11th May 2016
Thank you Mr. President, 
Bosnia and Herzegovina welcomes the delegation of Ireland to the 25th session of the UPR and thanks the head of delegation, for the transparent and comprehensive presentation of the national report.  
My delegation commends Ireland’s acceptance of previous recommendations to sign the Optional Protocol to the International Covenant on Economic, Social and Cultural Rights. Bosnia and Herzegovina encourages Ireland to take further steps to ratify the Optional Protocol.

We praise the continued domestic support for human rights education and training to the members of the police force, prison service, local authority officials and civil servants, in order to enhance awareness and respect for human rights.
Having in mind that Ireland signed the Council of Europe Convention on Preventing and Combating Violence against Women and Domestic Violence in 2015, Bosnia and Herzegovina recommends that Ireland ratifies the Convention in timely manner.

Bosnia and Herzegovina also recommends that Ireland takes action towards the ratification of the optional Protocol to the Convention against torture and set up a national prevention mechanism.
We would appreciate if the distinguished delegation of Ireland could share more information on the stage of the process of ending the detention of children at the adult prisons system. 
I thank you Mr. President.
	22 bis, Rue Lamartine, 1203 Geneve, tel. + 41 22 345 88 58;  fax. + 41 22 345 88 89



[image: image1.png]